
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2/5/2021 

 

Dear Public Utility Commission,  

I am a case manager at a nonprofit and work directly with clients that will be impacted by the utility 
moratorium ending. Please continue the ban on utility shutoffs so that my clients can continue to take 
care of themselves during this global pandemic.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Eric Freda 

 

 

 


